
 
 
 
 
 

Page 1 of 1 

Title 
ICT Contract 

Reference Number:  RDF1294-23 
Date of Response: 24/02/2203. 

 
Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s 
response(s) below: 
 

As per my records, Netcall contract has expired. I would like to know whether this 
contract is still valid or replaced by any other supplier.  

If all the information besides the contract dates are the same, I am happy to just 
receive an update on the contract dates  

 
The Trust Netcall contract was extended until April 2023.  It is being replaced with 
BTS Aterio. 
 
 


